
 

 
 
  

Important Dates 
 

 

Term 3 - 2023 
 

Week 8 
 

Thursday 7th September 
Book Club Closes 

 

Week 10 
 

Monday 18th September 
Whole School Dress 

Rehearsal  
 

Tuesday 19th September 
12:30pm Matinee Session  
BPS Extravaganza Concert 

 
Wednesday 20th September 

BPS Extravaganza Concert 
12:30pm Matinee Session  

 

BPS Extravaganza Concert 
6:00pm Evening Session 

 
Friday 22nd September  

Last Day of Term  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Term 3 – Week  7 

Principal’s Message  
 

Education Week Awards Ceremony  
 

It was a privilege to attend the Goonellabah Education Office Education Week Awards 
Ceremony on Tuesday afternoon at Southern Cross University. 
 

Each year, schools are asked to nominate staff and students to recognise the contribution 
they make within our schools and Public Education. This year, three Year 6 Ballina Public 
School students were presented with awards – Whylie, Ruby, and Karnikqua. Two staff 
members also received awards for their ongoing commitment to Ballina Public School – 
Mr Tom Pearson and Mrs Mary Cameron. It is wonderful to have these people 
acknowledged in the wider education community for all that they do and have achieved at 
BPS. 
 

Playground Installation 
 

After months and months of waiting, the play equipment on the East Site has started to be 
installed this week. I’m sure that the students will get many hours of enjoyment with this 
once it is all finalised. 

 
 

BPS Extravaganza Concert – Preparations continue! 
 

It is getting very exciting here at BPS with costumes and accessories arriving daily at the 
school – there is lots of practising taking place in the hall and the students (and staff) are 
doing an amazing job getting ready for the big show later this term! Make sure you get 
your tickets! 
 

Got It! and Royal Far West Programs 
 

This week we have had external teams of people visit the school to support students, staff, 
and families from the Got It! and Royal Far West programs. We are extremely grateful for 
their time in assisting us to provide another layer of care for our school community. 

 
Stacie Luppi 
Principal 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our meal deal is a set deal and cannot be substituted for other items.  
 

Our Canteen is open Wednesday, Thursday and Friday from 8:45am till 12:00pm. 

 

 

 

A big thank you to all those families who supported our Father’s Day Stall. 

 

Happy Father’s Day – enjoy your gifts!

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen  

$6.50 MEAL DEAL 
 

Ham & Cheese Toastie 
 

Up & Go 
Choc or Vanilla 

 

Fruit Salad Cup 
 

Prize 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Evening Session is SOLD OUT! 

 

Please call into our administration office to purchase tickets for the Matinee sessions on  

Tuesday 19th September and Wednesday 20th September at 12:30pm. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Office 

SOLD OUT 



Do you have a child starting school next year?  
 
Enrolments can be undertaken online via our school website (ballina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au) or alternatively 
please contact our administration office and we can arrange for an enrolment pack to be posted to you.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2024 Kindergarten   

mailto:ballina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


We have been working hard in Mathematics. The students are learning about counting on and subitising 

numbers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class KF – Mrs Franklin 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

the 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Notices 


